
Florida Department of Environmental Protection  

Division of Recreation and Parks 

  

Hugh Taylor Birch State Park   

Public Meeting 

This Meeting Is Open to the Public 

 
 
Date and Time:  Thursday, February 27, 2020, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. (ET) 
 
Meeting Location:  Glenn F. Bates Garden Center 
 located within Hugh Taylor Birch State Park 
 3109 East Sunrise Blvd. 
 Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33304 
 
 

AGENDA 

5:30 – 6:00 p.m.  Open House – Viewing of Management Plan Maps and 
Objectives 

 
6:00 - 6:30 p.m.  Welcome and Staff Presentation of Management Plan Update 

for Hugh Taylor Birch State Park 
 

6:30 - 7:30 p.m.  Open House Continues 
  Q&A Session and Public Comment 
 
7:30 p.m.   Adjournment 
 
Comments will be taken at the public meeting. Participants and other interested parties 
will also be able to submit additional written comments to the Division of Recreation 
and Parks, Office of Park Planning at FLStateParkPlanning@floridadep.gov until March 
12, 2020.  
 
You may review the entire management plan document at 
https://floridadep.gov/parks/public-participation.     
  
If you are interested in learning more about public meetings, please sign up to receive 
emails from the Department of Environmental Protection at https://floridadep.gov/  
(click on “Sign Up” at the bottom of the web page).  
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